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As you know, quality reporting initiatives like the Merit-based Incentive Payment System (MIPS) are placing a greater emphasis on us exchanging protected health information securely and electronically in 2019.  I wanted to let you know that our practice has established Direct addresses to help us both accomplish this and we’d love to communicate and share information with you that way, if possible.  

Please send us your Direct address(es) if available.  Here are ours:

xxx.xxx@direct.revolutionehr.com (Dr. Jones)
yyy.yyy@direct.revolutionehr.com (Dr. Jackson)
zzz.zzz@direct.revolutionehr.com (Alex, Patient Care Coordinator)


Sincerely,




